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21, Fenchureh Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Commiltee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

24th October, 1958.

Dear Sirs,
S8 "PINEBRANCH"

With reference to your letter of the 15th November
1957, I shall be glad to learn whether this vessel is
still laid up, also whether there are any fresh

circumstances relating to the case.
An early reply will be appreciated.
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
MONTREAL,
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